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This is NOT constitutional in any way. This is only infringing on our God given rights 

as citizens in this great United States.  This will not stop criminals(as literally nothing 

has) and will only effect law abiding citizens. The laws we have in place right now are 

sufficient enough, and we do not need more government or more law's in any way 

shape or form. The state of Oregon's government is full of ignorant people that only 

care about power and money, and will stop at nothing to get it.  

  Shannon Curtis 


